From: Kavanah, Brian W

Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 11:14 AM

To; Brewer, Angela D; Wood, Gregg

Cc: Witherill, Donald T

Subject: RE: Nordic Pre-Application meeting - Wednesday September 12

Yes. please coordinate with Gregg.
The phone number in LW3 is 287-8108.
Thanks.

From: Brewer, Angela D

Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 10:50 AM

To: Kavanah, Brian W <Brian.W.Kavanah@maine.gov>

Cc: Witherill, Donald T <Donald.T.Witherill@maine.gov>

Subject: RE: Nordic Pre-Application meeting - Wednesday September 12

Brian, inclement weather and staff illness means we are not able to complete monitoring efforts as
planned early this week, and coordinating the right staff to finish this effort next week is near
impossible. I may be desperate enough to try to fit in some in-water work on Wednesday afternoon. As
much as I would prefer not to, I would like to investigate a call in option for this meeting in case I can
work from Portland in the morning to jump start field work in the afternoon. Might this

be possible?

Angie Dubois Brewer

Section Leader, Marine Unit

Bureau of Water Quality

Maine Department of Environmental Protection

17 State House Station, Augusta, ME 04333

(207) 592-2352

*please expect a reasonable delay in responsiveness during the field season (May-October)

From: Witherill, Donald T

Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 10:46 AM

To:  Wood, Gregg <Gregg. Wood@maine.gov>; Kavanah, Brian W
<Brian.W.Kavanah@maine.gov>; Brewer, Angela D <angela.d.brewer@maine.gov>; Mohlar,
Robert C <Robert.C.Mohlar@maine.gov>; Martin, Kevin<Kevin.Martin@maine.gov>

Cc:  Elizabeth M. Ransom <elizabeth.ransom@ransomenv.com>

Subject: RE: Nordic Pre-Application meeting - Wednesday September 12

I do plan to join you, though will need to leave mid-way for another meeting in Westbrook.
Don Witherill

Co-Acting Director, Bureau of Water Quality

Director, Division of Environmental Assessment

Maine Department of Environmental Protection
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